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To: Parents 

  

From: Food Services 

  

Date: May 19, 2017 

  

Re: NEW faster online payment system for cafeteria  

     & ONLINE applications for 2017-18 School Year 

  

The Liberty Union High School District has recently adopted the Titan School 

Solutions Point-of-Sale payment system for meals purchased in the District's 

cafeterias. The first day of service for this new system will be June 12th 2017. The last 

day of service for the myschoolbucks system will be June 8th 2017; please do NOT 

add online payments to myschoolbucks after June 8th!  

 

All balances will be automatically transferred over to our new system, and you can 

sign up today at the new website: https://family.titank12.com/  and start adding your 

students June 12th! Students will still scan their ID cards for their lunch as in previous 

years and will not even notice a change.  

  

Online applications for the National School Lunch Program will also be available at 

the same website: https://family.titank12.com/ beginning on July 1st 2017. This 

website is easily adaptable to all smart phones and no app is needed; so just bookmark 

the page! 

 

SAVE TIME DURING WALK THRU and sign up today to our new online system! 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Nutrition Services: 

Rosy Ayers (925) 634-2166 ext. 5651 ayersr@luhsd.net  

 

Thank you for your patience in implementing this system. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nutrition Services 
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